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Year 5 Roots and Shoots Activity

Wednesday 28th February 2018.
Dear Parents/ Legal Guardians,

As I mentioned a little while ago the Year 5 children have been chosen to take part in the Alnwick Gardens Roots and Shoots sessions. The children will learn about healthy lifestyle choices including growing their own fresh food at Alnwick Gardens.

There will be 3 sessions across this school year and a celebration event in September. When school re-opens a paper copy of this letter, a questionnaire and a consent form from NHS who organise this event will be sent out.
The children have already written the dates in their planners.

Just a reminder - 
The first session will be on Tuesday 6th March.

The normal beginning and end of the day arrangements will resume.
We will be using funding to cover the costs of transport.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Children who have a school meal will be provided with a packed lunch.
School Uniform to be worn. Please make sure that children wear a coat.

Kind Regards,

Belinda Athey – Year 5 Class Teacher and Headteacher
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Website: https://whittingham.eschools.co.uk
Headteacher: Mrs Belinda Athey
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